
DO PASS Testimony for HB 1431    February 4, 2025 

 

From Everett Duckworth, citizen of West Fargo, ND 

1536 8th ST E 

 

Dear chairman and members of the house. 

 

I believe this bill will make the district process to be of better interest to more people by 
ensuring indemnification of the oQicers.  We are all just volunteers, not career politicians 
and want to be involved but we don’t need the risk. 

 

Thanks for your consideration ! 


